FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Joe Szczesny
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
TECHNICAL PROCESSING GROUP FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 MAIL STOP: 1800B2-JBS
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mmb/audio INTERNET ADDRESS: Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov
Matthew M. McCormick, Esq. NOV 19 2009

Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC
11th Floor, 1300 North 17th Street
Arlington, VA 22209-3801

Inre: WNAP, Inc. (WNAP)
WNAP(AM), Norristown, PA
Facility Identification Number: 73313
File Number: BP-20090313ABE

Dear Mr. McCormick:

This letter is in reference to the above-captioned minor change application filed by
WNAP to add one daytime augmentation, and the November 18, 2009, request to withhold
further processing for 90 days to allow time to file the required FCC Form 302 license
application to verify the proposed augmentation is acceptable.

Accordingly, further action on the application will be withheld for a period of ninety days
(90) as requested. No further action will be taken on this application until after the required FCC
Form 302 application has been filed and the proposed augmentation has been found acceptable
for review. Failure to file an acceptable FCC Form 302 application will result in the dismissal of
this application pursuant to Section 73.3568 of the Commission’s rules.

Sincerely,

Do 'R

Son Nguyen
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

oo R. Morgan Burrow
Jacob E. Bogan, Secretary/Treasurer



